
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

This week began with the return of 40-40! An all-time 
favourite! After arriving back to house, we ate jacket 
potatoes with fillings, salad, and watermelon. 
 
On Tuesday, boarders enjoyed a relaxing evening 
watching films, playing Nintendo Wii and spending time 
in the games area. Just to save energy for our Harry 
Potter sorting hat ceremony! On Tuesdays, we enjoy 
preparing homemade pizzas together; the new teas are 
enjoyable for both boarding staff and boarders. 
 
The main activity of the week; Harry Potter Sorting Hat 
Ceremony! The boarders arrived for a feast, after which 
they were sorted into houses using the sorting hat! The 
houses then competed in a variety of events, including 
dinosaur egg collection, a quiz, unicorn tale shaking, 
dinosaur egg relay, and a game of quidditch. An 
absolutely great evening!! 
 
We had a good time swimming on Thursday to round up 
the week! The evening ended with frozen being played 
in both social areas before going to bed! 
 
Have a fantastic weekend. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Warwick-Smith 
House Parent 
 
 
 

Spring Term ’24, Week 8 

40/40 – Hide 

and Seek! 

Movie Night  

TBC 

Jenson’s 

Birthday! 


